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Class News from Firs Class
Firs class have been planting agapanthus. 

This Week
Crawley Sings Live!: Due to the current closure of the Hawth theatre, this event will 

sadly now not be happening. If you have purchased tickets, the Box Office staff will be 

arranging refunds over the coming days. Please do not contact them regarding this as 

they have a very high volume of refunds for all their different shows, they are working 

as fast as they can.



Support Groups
Behaviour Support Clinic: These have been suspended until further notice. We will update you when 

this changes.

Tina Knight’s Continence Clinic: These are on Fridays and will now take the form of a telephone 

meeting. Upcoming dates are 27th March, 22nd May and 10th July. If you have a current referral to 

Tina Knight from the Children’s Continence Team for toilet training and/or continence products for 

your child and would like an appointment, please contact her office directly on 01273 242145.

Upcoming Diary Dates and School Events
With all the current uncertainty regarding events and gatherings we are suspending our upcoming 

dates section for the time being. We do not currently know which events and activities will be allowed 

to go ahead for the remainder of this school year. We will update parents when we have more 

information.

Yoimoji of the Week - Bamboozle
Bamboozle is kind. “I work well with others. When I’m in a group, I can join in, 

listen well and help other people.” This year we are using “Yoimojis” in our 

Assemblies, to help with learning and celebrating OFSTED’s Fundamental 

British Values. (Yoimoji is a blend of the Japanese words “yoi” (good) and “emoji” 

(slang for character.) You can see our Yoimoji posters on our website news page.

The next Yoimoji is Jazzle the Creative zebra. If your child has been creative at 

home, please tell us via eSchools so that we can celebrate it in school.

Headteacher’s Award Winners

Brandon B, Pines - Writing a lovely Mothers’ Day letter

Fleur, Limes - Being a really helpful playground buddy in Cherries at lunchtime

Roy, Limes - Working really well in his coding workshop in Oaks

Hazel, Cedar - A lovely story all about chocolate

M&M Theatre “The Jungle Book”
On Friday we had another visit from the lovely M&M Theatrical Productions, who performed their 

energetic musical version of Rudyard Kipling’s “The Jungle Book.” 
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